

St. Leonard's C.E. Primary School

Head Teacher: Mrs K Ferriday
Deputy Head: Mr M Steele
Assistant Heads: Mrs R Spencer and Mrs H Coleman

Innage Lane Bridgnorth Shropshire WV16 4HL

Telephone: (01746) 762781

Fax: (01746) 769509

Email: admin@bridgnorth-st-leonards.shropshire.sch.uk *Website:* http://www.bridgnorth-st-leonards.shropshire.sch.uk/

26th September, 2017

Harvest Festival

Dear Parents

On Wednesday 18th October, it will be our Harvest Festival at school. The service starts at 10.00 a.m. and lasts approximately half an hour. Parents from Year 6 are most welcome to attend.

A donation of non-perishable food (please see list of items needed below) would be welcome and will be donated to Bridgnorth's Food Bank.

Food needed for Food Bank -

Sugar – especially small packets
Cartons of fruit juice (concentrate not fresh) and bottles of squash
Jars of coffee and hot chocolate
Biscuits
Jars of jams or spreads
Tinned meat-based meals e.g. stews, ham etc
Cereals
Cook in sauces
Tinned vegetables
Tinned Tomatoes

Above all, anything that you can spare, with a good shelf life, would be gratefully received.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Kay Ferriday Head Teacher

















